TOWN OF HARRISON
VILLAGE OF HARRISON
ATTORNEY’S OFFICE

MEMORANDUM

T Ronald Belmont, Supervisor
Members of the Town Board }

FROM: Frank P. Allegretti, Town Attorney Q’Y?\
DATE: February 3, 2021

RE: 14 Calvert Street Closing

I respectfully request authorization to fund the Contract balance, closing adjustments and title
insurance expenses in connection with the previously authorized purchase of 14 Calvert Street, in
the amount of $861,773.02.

Additionally, I request authorization for the Comptroller to appropriate the funding from the
Capital Reserve for the Recreation Center, account number 001-0000-878-01. The funds will be
transferred from that account to the Capital Fund and placed into Capital Project 17RE15, New
Recreation Facility, where the above will be charged.

This transaction is scheduled to close on F ebruary 12, 2021.

FPA:1d
ce: Maureen MacKenzie, Comptroller



